Mayor’s Report
For
December 18, 2017 Assembly Meeting

Seeking Letters of Interest:

The Petersburg Borough is seeking letters of interest from qualified
Borough residents to serve our community by filling 2 vacant seats on our
Public Safety Advisory Board.

Borough residents appointed to the following seats will serve until the
October, 2018 Municipal Election.

Letters of interest may be submitted to the Borough Clerk via mail to PO
Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833, via email to
dthompson@petersburgak.gov, or by delivering to the Clerk’s office at 12
S. Nordic Drive.

Southeast Alaska Power Agency: SEAPA’s Board of Directors held a
Board meeting in Petersburg December 13" and 14%". Mayor Jensen will
give an overview of the meeting.

Assembly/Hospital Board Work Session: The Hospital Board has
requested a work session with the Assembly in January. Our January
Assembly meetings are scheduled for January 2 at noon and January 16
at 6:00 p.m. (both Tuesdays due to holidays). Is there a late afternoon
or evening in January when the Assembly can be available for a work
session with the Hospital Board?

Mayor’s Proclamation of 2 day Christmas Eve holiday on December
22, 2017: Mayor Jensen proclaims a Y2 day holiday for Borough employees
on Friday, December 22, 2017. Thank you for serving our community and
have a Happy Holiday!



